
January 2, 1964 

Mrs. Dorothy C. Dixon 
1422 Lorraine Avenue 
Richmond, Virginia 

Dear Mrs. Dixon: 

We have been referring all mail for the 
Oswald family to the Secret Service office 
here in Dallas. The address is 505 North 
Rrvay Street. 

I am sure that agency will be glad to handle 
the check for you and the children vho were 
so thoughtful. 

Very truly yours, 

J. R. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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